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December 15, 2023 
 
 
Dear WCS Community, 
 
As we approach the holiday season and look ahead to 2024, there are three dates that school will be 
closed due to several elections that have been added in our school precincts.  They are  
 
January 30, 2024- Special Primary Election for Michigan House of Representative vacancy. 
February 27, 2024- Presidential Primary   
April 16, 2024- Special Election for Michigan House of Representative vacancy. 
 
In keeping with our focus on security, schools are not open on election days given the public access 
required for our buildings. 
 
Also, a student at Cromie Elementary made a poor decision when he shared on SnapChat that he 
knows someone who is going to shoot up the school, which was in response to a disagreement on 
the playground yesterday.  The student has been identified and there is no threat to the school.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s school.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 


